
SITKA City and Borough of Sitka
100 Lincoln Street • Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 6, 2017

Alaska Native Sisterhood

Paulette Moreno, 1^^ Grand Vice-President

Via email lifespringmoreno@yahoo.com

Dear Ms. Moreno,

Thank you for your email, dated August 31,2017, informing myself and the Assembly of the Alaska Native

Brotherhood and Alaska Native Sisterhood Grand Camp 104"^ Convention in Juneau. it appears that the

meeting was very successful as many important resolutions were supported and passed. We appreciate you

Informing us of Resolution #16-20 Conduct avenues for balanced community input in regards to healthcare In

Sitka.

With that Resolution in mind, I would again like to thank the Alaska Native Brotherhood and Alaska Native

Sisterhood for allowing the City and Borough of Sitka to use the ANB Hall for the August 30,2017 Town Hall

on the future of healthcare in Sitka. Our goal was to provide a different location in hopes of attracting a

diverse audience to this Town Hal! meeting. The meeting was very successful and had attendance of over 65

people. I appreciate your members assisting staff in coordination and set up.

Our goal throughout this process Is to have as much community input as possible and we appreciate all who

took the time to attend the town hall meetings and contribute to the future of healthcare in Sitka.

Gunalcheesh,

Matthew Hunter

Mayor

Providing for today.,.preparing for tomorrow


